
21. REMOVAL OF THREE SPEED HUMPS AT SOUTHEY/LONGFELLOW INTERSECTION 
 
 The Board considered a report informing it of comments received from residents opposed to the 

removal of the speed humps located at the Southey/Longfellow Streets intersection.  The comments 
were received following a letterbox drop of the Start Work Notice. 

 
 It was resolved: 
 
 1. That removal of the three speed humps not proceed. 
 
 2. That a review of the traffic restraints be undertaken at the time when community consultation 

commences for the future replacement of kerb and channel for both Southey and Longfellow 
Streets. 

 
 (Sonia Gill and Lynda Carter recorded their votes against this resolution.) 


